
From: James Dryden < >  

Sent: 17 November 2021 13:11 

To: ROADS <ROADS@angus.gov.uk> 

Subject: Application for an Extension of the road at Meadowbank Gardens, Wellbank 

Jim Dryden  

2 Meadowbank Gardens, Wellbank 

DD5 3PW  

17 Nov 2021 

Dear Team 

I have just been made aware of this application. 

I would like to raise objection to this application as it is entirely unnecessary in my opinion. The 

existing access to the field area beyond the road end I am sure remains entirely adequate and there 

is no requirement for additional access from our quiet cul-de-sac. 

It has been pointed out in previous applications about the very restrictive junctions both at 

Gagiebank Drive and top of Meadowbank Gardens, which are not suitable to handle more traffic, 

which would inevitably ensue, should further development occur, which I trust is the root of this 

application. 

Additional traffic also poses obvious hazards to children, and residents who chose to live here to 

avoid that very aspect. 

Yours Sincerely  

Jim Dryden 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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